
Perch Base, United States Submariners 

Flash Traffic 

Number:       #11-1-2017 
Date:            11/1/2017 
Subject:       A Word from Membership 

_______________________________________________ 

  

Yesterday, October 31, 2018 was the last day to get your dues in to participate in the Early Bird 
Program. We currently have 34 members who have not paid their Perch and/or USSVI dues. 
Remember Perch dues is $10 and USSVI dues is $25. As of the 31st, you have 60 days to renew 
your membership. Let’s break a record and get them paid before December 31, 2018. 
 


